MAHARSHI DAYANAND UNIVERSITY ROHTAK

PRESS NOTE

It is notified for a]| concerned that the interview for recruitment to the post
of Care Taker for Indira Gandhi PGRC, Meerpur, Rewari fixed for 17.7.2012 at 10.00
a.m. has been Postponed due to some administrative reasons. Letters to the
toncerned candidates have been sent separately,
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